Western Illinois University
Council on General Education
Meeting Minutes
May 4, 2023 at 3:30 p.m.
Zoom Video Conference

Attending Members:

Mari Aanenson, Greg Baramidze, Katherine Broughton, Bill Knox, Tonya Little, Elgin Mannion, Lia Petracovici, Febe Pamonag, Mohammad Shamsuddoha, Baofu Wang, Alisha White, and Miguel Huerta 


The meeting was called to order at 3:33 p.m. by chair Tonya Little.

Lia Petracovici made a motion to approve the April 20, 2023 minutes with a second from Mohammad Shamsuddoha.  All voted in favor.  Motion carried.

The committee then discussed KIN 111 – Foundation of Tai Chi.  Dr. Wang presented his assessment plan and updates that had been made to the syllabus and request form.   The committee discussed the course objectives.  It was noted that objectives on the syllabus and request form were not the same.  The committee agreed that objectives 1 thru 5 on the Request were what should be used for the course.  A few wording changes were suggested for consistency and to make the objectives measurable.  Dr. Wang agreed with the changes.  After reviewing the assessment plan, Alisha White made a motion to use Goals 1 and 6 for assessment.  Lia Petracovici gave a second.  All voted in favor.  Motion carried.

Due to illness the Policies and Procedures Sub Committee were not able to give a report at this meeting.  They will continue to work during the Fall 2023 semester to bring a report to the committee.  

Tonya Little announced that it was time to elect officers for the 2023/2024 school year.  The following individuals were nominated for the respective position:
	President – Robert Kelly
	Vice President – Alisha White
	Secretary – Mary Aanenson
Since there was only one nominee per position a voice vote for all three was made simultaneously.  All committee members voted yes to the approval of the officer candidates.

Miguel Huerta gave a report on University Advising.  Next week the advisors will be going to Chicago to register students.  

Before Tonya Little adjourned the meeting she thanked those who had finished their term on the committee and would not be returning in the fall.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:17 p.m.
